
 
PUBLIC NOTICE:  
SENECA NATION 

Community Meeting: Broad Street-RC Hoag Drive Intersection  
 

The Seneca Nation Department of Transportation (SNDOT) is providing notice of a 
community meeting regarding the Broad Street-RC Hoag Drive intersection.  The meeting will 
take place on August 13, 2025, from 5PM – 6:30 PM at the Allegany Community Center in the 
Jo-Jo Redeye Room.  

The meeting will be for the purpose of providing a status update on the Broad Street-RC 
Hoag Drive intersection and the safety concerns to the Seneca Nation community.  Colliers 
Engineering & Design has been retained by the Seneca Nation Department of Transportation to 
assess the intersection and to provide potential measures to improve the safety of the 
intersection. 

SN DOT was awarded a grant in the amount of $2,500,000 from the Safe Streets and 
Roads for All (SS4A) grant program from the U.S. Department of Transportation.  The Broad 
Street-RC Hoag intersection was identified in the 2019 Transportation Safety Plan as priority 
safety improvement project location. 

 


